
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   No. 9                    August 15, 2014 
Published (almost) weekly by the First Presbyterian Church of Commerce, Texas 

 

New FPC Website! 

 
In time, all things change. That is the case with our website, which has been somewhat 

inactive recently. FPC has been working on a new website which we think is an improvement. 
The old website-- www.fpc-commerce.org --will eventually be being taken down. A new 
website-- www.fpc-commerce.com-- is taking its place. Please make note of the change. 

 The new website is almost complete, but not quite. It is usable right now, however, and we 
urge you to visit it and note the incompleted sections and any errors you find. This will be a 
living, breathing website that you can make come alive with your suggestions. We are working 
to be able to allow you to make suggestions and comments right on the website. You may send 
your thoughts to our email address (fpc-commerce@embarqmail.com) or use the on-site 
section called Church Talk. 

 
Ice Cream Is Coming! 

Mark your calendars now for FPC’s annual Ice Cream Social on 
Sunday, Aug. 24, at 5 p.m. The event is sponsored by the Membership 
and Pastoral Care Committee. 

This is one event you won’t want to miss! 
 
 

The Good News 
Weekly Edition 
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This Week’s Sermon Emphasis 

In her sermon on Sunday, Rev. Rasco will be using Genesis 37:1-4, 12-28(Pew Bible, O.T., p. 32-

33). In these verses, Joseph is sold by his jealous brothers into slavery. 

 
Prayer Requests 

This week, we’ve added Nancy Green, who has been visiting with us a few Sundays now, to 
our prayer list.  She is in the Greenville Hospital due to diabetes complications, with surgery 
possible. Please pray for her, as well as all the other people on our list. 

 
Meetings This Week 

• Tuesday, Aug. 19, 9 a.m. – Teach the Preacher 
• Wednesday, Aug. 20, at 6 p.m. – Final meeting of the current Adult Bible Study,“Reading the 

Bible and the Confessions: The Presbyterian Way. A big “Thanks” to Walt and Isabell Davis for 
their efforts in making this Bible Study a success. 

 
This Sunday’s Food Pantry Items 

Don’t forget to bring something to church this Sunday for the Commerce 
Food Pantry. Third Sunday items are a box of cereal or oatmeal. These items 
may be placed in the box at the back of the sanctuary. 

 
 
 

Assisting in Worship This Sunday 
A big thank-you to the following for their help this week: Rick Selvaggi, Host Elder; Jim 

Norwood, Head Usher; Lily Selvaggi, Candlelighter; Keith McFarland, Liturgist. 
If you would like to participate in our services periodically, contact the church secretary or 

talk to Pastor Rasco. 
Movie Night 

Community News—Movie in the Park 

Popcorn and a movie in the park will provide a fun night on Saturday, Aug. 
23, in City Park on Park Street in Commerce. And it’s all free, sponsored by 
Churchill at Commerce and Commerce Parks and Recreation. 

Pack a snack, drinks, blanket and/or chairs and enjoy the Lego Movie. The 
movie starts at dusk, but come early and enjoy some musical entertainment. 

Should there be rain, Sept. 6 is the rain date. 
 

Keep us informed 
If you have some news or information that needs to go out, please let us know. We can’t 

print what we don’t know about. Also, if you know of someone who would like to receive our 
church newletters, but is not getting them, send us their email address and we will put them on 
our mailing list. 
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